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Transportation SPC  
31st January 2019, Swift Room (Room 057), Buvinda House 

 
24th January 2019 

 
To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Transportation Strategic Policy Committee 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I wish to confirm that the next meeting of the Transportation SPC will be held on Thursday 31st 
January 2019 at 4.00 p.m. in the Swift Room – Room 057, Buvinda House, Navan.  
The Agenda is set out below.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
_________________ 
Jimmy Young 
Senior Staff Officer  

Clár / Agenda 

 

1.0 Confirmation of minutes of meeting held 25th October 2018.  

2.0 Matters arising from the minutes.  

3.0         Transportation restructuring 
 
4.0         Details of various funding applications (Greenways, Footpaths etc) 
 
5.0         County Development Plan review – Transportation policies 
 
6.0         Notice of Motion                
               Item from December County Council meeting about roadside memorials. 
 

               “That this Council will have a uniform roadside memorial symbol to mark areas 

where sudden or accidental deaths have occurred within our county. “ 

Supporting Information subject to the motion being proposed, seconded and 

considered. 

There is currently no protocol in place for roadside memorials. It is noted that the 

Council often receives requests to erect memorials on dangerous stretches of roads, 

especially at locations where there may have been a number of accidents in the past. 

The installation of such roadside memorials may present risks to road users, as well as 

to people visiting the location of a tragic accident. It is suggested that the above motion 

should be referred to the Transportation SPC for further consideration.  

The motion, proposed by Councillor Sharon Keogan and seconded by Councillor Nick 

Killian was referred to the Transportation SPC for consideration. 

 
7.0         AOB 


